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Office of Engineering and Technology

Inquiry on 09/19/2016 :
Inquiry:

Dear

Sir or Madam:

This is Shenzhen 3nod Digital Technology Co.,
Ltd, we here by submits justification for placing the FCC ID in the User Manual.

FCC response on 09/19/2016
This is acceptable.

Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.
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